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CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Saturday, 24 July 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

In view of the stricter enforcement of the Standard Operating Procedures 

(SOPs) by the governing authorities, walking and jogging at the Club will be 

temporarily suspended effective immediately until further notice. 

 

A total of 210 staff and service providers working at the Club during the 

Movement Control Order (MCO) had COVID-19 tests done today. We will share 

the test results as soon as we receive them. 

 

We are pleased to announce that Main Lounge will be open for takeaway again 

from tomorrow, Sunday 25 July 2021.  

 

Please contact the Main Lounge at 03-9206 3273 / 03-9206 3274 to order your 

takeaway food and drink. Kindly click on this link for the menu 
https://www.thersgc.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/MCO3-menu_compressed.pdf  

 

Please stay healthy and safe. 

 

#stayathome #kitajagakita 
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